
2 Tahoe sisters found safe in
Oregon
By KCRA-TV

Two  South  Lake  Tahoe  sisters  who  were  reported  missing
Wednesday after their parents had not heard from the girls for
several days have been found safe, according to the girls’
father.

Melissa Lea, 18, and Kalila Lea, 7, were found when people at
a grocery store in Prineville, Oregon recognized the sisters,
the girls’ father, Darryl Lea, told KCRA 3.

There is no cell phone coverage up there, and the sisters told
their father they stayed longer than they thought they would
after  attending  the  Symbiosis  Event  in  nearby  Big  Summit
Prairie, Ore.

Read the whole story
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